From: Chelsea Guy

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:13:41 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to you today in regards to the Oceano Dunes SVRA. It has come to my attention that
State Parks as well as the County Air Pollution Control District has agreed to close 30% of the Oceano Dunes
SVRA. | have a few questions. | am asking for an investigation of the validity of silica coming from the SVRA. What
impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data? What
percentage of dust is actually coming from the SVRA? You want to shut the Oceano Dunes down but these
guestions have not been answered, and | feel that this is vital in a decision of this nature. The Oceano Dunes has
been a big part of my families life, whats left of it now is the only reason we keep coming back. I think enough of
the Oceano Dunes has been shut down! | am certain | am not the only individual that feels this way either. Please
do a further investigation before closing more of the dunes!! There are people out there that enjoy them!! Thank
you for taking the time to read this email.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Guy
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